
Farewell Letter to Devotional Group 

Members 

Dear Devotional Group Members, 

As we gather to reflect on the journey we have shared, it is with a mix of gratitude and sadness 

that I write this letter. Some of our dear friends are moving on to new chapters in their lives, and 

while we will miss them dearly, we celebrate the growth and opportunities that lie ahead. 

Each of you has made a significant impact in our group. Your dedication, love, and faith have 

enriched our devotions and strengthened our bonds. It has been a joy to pray, share, and learn 

together. We are forever grateful for the memories we've created and the spiritual growth we've 

experienced as a community. 

We understand that change is a part of life, and we truly wish those who are departing much 

success in their new endeavors. Always remember that you have a family in this church, and our 

doors (and hearts) will always be open for you. 

As you move forward, carry with you the love and teachings we have shared. May God's 

blessings be with you in every step you take. 

With heartfelt gratitude, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position/Role] 

[Church Name] 


